
 

 

Welcome to the 2022 School Year! 
 

Valentine’s Day was a special celebration this year as we welcomed back all of our students for face to 
face learning. 

A special welcome to our 45 foundation students who have made a very positive start to the year. 

 
Staffing Changes 

 

Welcome to the new teaching staff at our school; 
 Helen Huynh is teaching the year 3/4class in P1C. 
 Taylor Reinschmidt - Ryan is also teaching in P1C. 
 Andrew Drake is teaching Performing Arts to all classes for term 1 while Alison McGill is on leave. 
 Ela Colangelo will be teaching Design Technology and Digital Technology for all classes this year,  
 while Chris Perkins is on leave. 
 Alex Brook is returning after maternity leave, to teach in P3B with Jaye Turnbull. 
 
Powerful Learners 
        
Powerful learners are highly focused, motivated and active thinkers, able to communicate effectively in a 
range of ways, work together in teams, identify and solve problems and use creative thinking to come up 
with original ideas and information. They set goals for their learning, ask deep questions that require 
skilled investigation and find and use information to reach their goals. 
Developing Powerful learners is our goal as it is one of our school’s values. 
During the start of this year we saw powerful learners throughout our school community. 
Our teachers had to become powerful learners as they navigated face to face learning, remote learning 
and some were introduced to online meetings. 
Our students showed they were powerful learners as they managed the expectations of remote learning. 
Our parents also demonstrated their powerful learner skills as many had to juggle supporting their        
children with home learning and working from home. 
 
Thank you to everyone for being powerful learners. 

     
Whatever challenges 2022 brings, as a school community, I am confident that we will have a successful 
year. 
 

Carol Farnworth 
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INTRODUCING  

OUR  

POWERFUL LEARNER, 

THE  

KEITHCOT KID 

The Keithcot Kid came about by the suggestion of Mrs Barlow and her H1A Class in 2021. The class 

brought the idea to Student Voice and from there they asked all students who would like to participate 

to submit a design for what would become the Keithcot Kid. Layla B was the chosen winner from a 

large amount of submissions and from that the Keithcot Kid was born. One of our 2021  year  7         

students,  Charlotte N   then  proceeded  to make Layla’s  design into a digital version for us to use 

within the school. The Keithcot Kid represents our school values and everything we expect from our 

students.          A Keithcot Kid is Respectful, Collaborative and a Powerful Learner. 

We have also changed our assembly awards to reflect our 

new values with the addition of a kindness award. The   

kindness awards will be given to students by our leadership 

team whenever our students show kindness. Our first      

recipient of a kindness award was Sabian C when a parent 

phoned the front office to say how impressed he was with 

Sabian’s care and kindness towards some younger students 

who were a bit unsure while on kiss n drop duty on         

Monday.  Well done Sabian! 

The Elements of a Powerful Learner on the Hedley Beare Library  



MISS BURNE’S POD 2D YEAR 1s  
have been getting to know each other and looking at what makes them special. 
 

 We have a name and it starts with a capital letter. 
 We are good at lots of different things. 
 We are smart and we can do lots of learning. 
 We are kind. 
 Most importantly there are people who love us. 
 

In P2D we… 
 Are respectful of others and their belongings. 
 Work and play collaboratively. 
 Are powerful learners. 
 Listen and look at our teacher when they’re talking. 
 Let others learn by not distracting them. 
 Put our hand up to ask a question or comment. 
 Stop if somebody says stop. 
 Share with everybody. 
 Listen to each other. 
 Use our manners. 
 Try our best and don’t give up. 
 Walk when inside the classroom. 
 Do lots of learning. 



 

 

Our Year 1 students 

made some cute tigers to 

celebrate 2022. 

2022 is a Tora-doshi, or 
Year of the Tiger. 

  寅年 とらど 

If your child is in year 4 - 6  and interested in continuing  with or joining     

Children’s University in 2022 please email Mr Braithwaite on 

Travis.Braithwaite269@schools.sa.edu.au to register their interest.  

Mr Braithwaite will be talking to students who are interested and a letter 

will go home with those  students. 

 

     Governing Council 

 

 

We would love for you to join us by nominating to be on our Governing Council.   Nomination forms 

have gone out to families so please consider joining us. Meetings are held on Tuesday nights in week 3 

and week 8 of each term. Our Fundraising committee are meeting on the 28th of February if you are 

interested in joining in the fun. Please contact the office staff to pick up a volunteer pack and to get 

more information.  Volunteering is a great way to be involved in your child’s school and meet new   

people. Please note all volunteers need to complete training, have their clearances and covid vaccina-

tions prior to starting. 

(Due to covid there are restrictions in regards to volunteering so it is the perfect time to get all the paperwork completed 

and ready to go for when volunteers are able to be  welcomed back) 

Classroom helpers 
Library Helpers 

Fundraising Committee 

SAPSASA Transport Camps 

Excursions 

Reading 

Sports Team Managers/Coaches 

mailto:Travis.Braithwaite269@schools.sa.edu.au


School Community Rewards News 

Just a quick reminder that all lunch orders can be 
placed via the QKR! app, you can easily place     
orders up to two weeks in advance, or even as late 
as up to 8.30am on the day you need the lunch 
order.  
 
If you have any issues or questions, we also have a 
Parent Helpline set up if you need any help at all 
with your child’s lunch order, we can help with   
forgotten lunches, QKR problem solving, students 
that have gone home sick, and all other general 
canteen related enquiries. The phone is manned 
from 8.30am to 4.30pm Monday to Friday, and is 
equipped with a message bank for enquiries       
outside of these hours.  

Parent Helpline number is: (08) 7084 1801. 
 
Our Parent Helpline is not available for lunch     
ordering, all lunch orders need to be placed and 
processed through the QKR! app. 







 

KEITHCOT FARM PS COMMUNITY PAGE 

A closed group for parents to communicate and        
connect with the school & other parents &         

caregivers. Stay up to date with news, events and 
information for the whole school.  

 

KEITHCOT FARM PRIMARY SCHOOL PAGE 

This public page is for the broader community, 
family and friends, old scholars to see what we get 

up to at KFPS. 

 

KEITHCOT FARM PRIMARY SCHOOL 2ND  
HAND UNIFORM 2ND HAND GROUP  

This is a public group for all posts regarding 2nd 
hand uniform only.  

 
KEITHCOT FARM PS SPECIAL NEEDS  

SUPPORT GROUP  

This closed group is a support page for parents  
and caregivers of KFPS Special Needs Students.  

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

 
TERM 1 

 
Tuesday March 1st  

AGM 
 

Monday March 14th  
Public Holiday 

 
Friday  March 18th  

National Day of  Action against  
bullying and violence 

 
April 4th - 8th 

3 Way Interviews 
 

Thursday April 14th 
Last Day of Term 1 

(Early dismissal 2.05pm) 
 

Friday April 15th 
Good Friday Holiday  

 
Monday May 2nd 

First Day of Term 2 
 

Absentee SMS:   
0408 482 972 

 

SMS your child’s name and the 
reason for their absence.   

(Reason can be family/illness etc.) 

 

SCHOOL LOCKER UNIFORM SHOP   

Normal Opening Hours 

8.15am - 10.00am 

Tuesdays and Thursdays 

Any queries email the team on 

keithcotps@theschoollocker.com.au 

Keithcot King’s OSHC 

Services the Keithcot Farm and King’s Baptist 

schools for before and after school care and     

vacation care programs. 

PH: 8289 2649 

Mobile : 0401 121 583 

Email: oshc.keithcot2@schools.sa.edu.au 

www.keithcotkingsoshc.com 

http://www.keithcotkingsoshc.com

